
THE FEBRUARY MEETING IN NEW YORK 

The five hundred sixty-sixth meeting of the American Mathe­
matical Society was held on Saturday, February 27, 1960, at the 
Washington Square Campus of New York University. About 135 per­
sons attended, including 110 members of the Society. 

Professor Serge Lang of Columbia University addressed the Society 
on Some conjectures in diophantine equations by invitation of the 
Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Eastern Sectional Metings. 
Professor G. N. Garrison introduced the speaker. 

There were four sessions devoted to contributed papers. The pre­
siding officers were Professors H. J. Cohen, Wilhelm Magnus, Dr. 
W. L. Miranker, and Professor Cathleen Morawetz. 

Abstracts of the papers on the program are published in the 
Notices of the American Mathematical Society for February, 1960 
(issue no. 44), and subsequent issues. 

EVERETT PITCHER, 

Associate Secretary 
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